From: Lisa Penna I

Sent: 25 May 2022 18:07

To: Fergus Wong

Cc: Planning Planning

Subject: Planning references: 2022/1270/P and 2022/1280/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Mr Wong,

| am writing to object to the formation of roof terraces on the above development. ||| |  EGcGcNENNINGEG

I rently enjoys a private (shared) terrace with no-one overlooking. If roof terraces are created on the
above development then it will severely impede the privacy of my property.

Thank you in advance for considering this.

Lisa

Sent from my iPhone



